Chung Pyung 2015 Summer workshop

Mari Curry
June 4, 2015

Dear District Pastors and community leaders,

Please forward the following to families in your community:

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

It is that time of year again! It is time for renewal, inspiration and self-reflection!

Chung Pyung Summer Workshops are just around the corner and now with True Mother’s emphasis on
the importance of Ancestor Liberation, we would like to encourage our members and young people to
attend.

There is a special summer workshop catered to young people, there is a middle school and high school
workshop and college age workshop. The Dates of the Young Adult Workshop at are July 4 to
August 12.

In the past, young people returned from these workshops with transformation, inspiration and hope for a
fresh start, testifying to a renewed and stronger relationship with Heavenly Parent and True Parents that
they experienced through the workshop.

Not a young adult but inspired to help cultivate a culture of heart with young people? We have a place for
you. We are still in need of staff to serve as parental figures at this workshop and to guide our young
people as they go on their spiritual journey. We are also looking for young adults, in the ages between 19-
25 to serve as group leaders for the middle/high school workshop.

The Staff Workshop takes place from June 26 to July 3.

If you have any questions, please contact me at: mcurry@ unification.org

God Bless you and thank you for all you do!

Mari Curry
Vice President, FFWPU-USA



